| would like to object to Woodlawn ARC:SSD-21184278. This proposed incinerator that Veolia would
like to build is unnecessary, and will be toxic to people, animals, and plants. It is definitely not a
renewable energy project (it is sourced from unrenewable and unsustainable products and
resources). Approval of this project can only show that the NSW Government does not take it’s own
commitment of Net Zero by 2030 seriously as this project will emit 140,000 tonnes of CO2 per year.
It will also impact on the economic of this region, through polluting the agricultural land
surrounding, and forcing people to move elsewhere from nearby.

It very clearly has no social licence in this area. At the end of 2022, how can such a backward looking
proposal even be up for consideration?

Regards,
Tayah Clout
Kars Springs
2337 NSW



